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Motion: School Committee Accepts the grant award as determined by the awarding authority 
:6or t he grants rIstedbleow: 

Source Grant Award AssumDtion 
FY21 Projected 
Balancel(Deficit)* 

Account 
Number 

Private FY21 Brookline Education 
Foundation Grants (BEF) 

$304,883.51 Teacher and 
Collaborative 

Grants / 
Systemwide 

Grants 

$0 3221SE06 

State Remote Learning 
Technology Essentials 

Grant 

$7,257.00 New $0 TBD 

*Any deficit or balance will be the responsibility of the Superintendent to adjust. Grant 
managers should not assume that the operating budget will have funding available to cover any 
over expenditures of grant awards. 



OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 
STATE HOUSE • BOSTON, MA 02133 

(617) 725-4000 

KARYN E. POLITO CHARLES D. BAKER 
LIEUTENANT GOVERNORGOVERNOR 

July 31, 2020 

Dear Superintendent Marini, 

Congratulations! We are pleased to notify you that Brookline Public Schools has been awarded a Remote Learning 
Technology Essentials grant of $7,257. 

We want to thank you for your commitment to ensuring every student has access to technology for use in remote 
learning environments during the 2020-21 school year. Through this funding and your continued support, we hope 
to expand access to great educational opportunities in the Commonwealth. 

You will be receiving further instructions from the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education on next 
steps. In the interim, please feel free to email rlte@mass.gov if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Governor Charles D. Baker Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito 

mailto:rlte@mass.gov

